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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

. October 1, 1982

Dear Louis:

I was so pleased you took the time to let
me know John A. Svahn did such a good job
for you when he spoke to the Channel City
Club. We are appreciative of your input
and will certainly pass along your comments
to John.

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Louis Lancaster
President

The Channel City Club
Post Qffice Box 540
Santa Barbara, CA 93102
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September 27, 1982 :

Honorable Michael Deaver
The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Mike:

The Commissioner of Social SEcurity, the Hon-
orable John A. Svahn, spoke to the Channel
City Club last Friday and did such an excellent

job that I thought the White House should know
about it.

He is young, good looking, very articulate and
with an excellent sense of humor. I have heard
nothing but the highest praise for his appearance
here.

With best personal regards.

Cordially yours,

[y

[ AN~

Louis*Lancaster
President

LL:jsd
Enc. 2

N
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 4, 1982

Dear Richard:

I can't tell you how much I'm enjoying
the pen you sent. I certainly appreciate
your thoughtfulness and generosity.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Richard H. Rovsek

The Westport Marketing Group, Inc.
50 Riverside Avenue

Westport, CT 06880
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THE WESTPORT MARKETING GROUP, INC.

RICHARD H. ROVSEK
Chairman

September 28, 1982

Mr. Michael Deaver
Assistant to The President
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Michael:

Enclosed is the pen you commented on! If you want
more of these the manufacturer is listed underneath
the guarantee with an address. They retail for $10.00.

Very sincerely

Y,

Richard H. Rovsek

THE WESTPORT MARKETING GROUP, INC., 50 Riverside Avenue, Westport, CT 06880 (203) 226-8955
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

The Honorable William H. Rehnquist
Supreme Court of the United States
First Street, N.E. )
Washington, D.C. 20543
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 5, 1982

L}

Dear Derek:

I would very much like to have you come to Washington as

a guest of the United States to discuss the logistics of
the Economic Summit that we will be hosting in Williamsburg,
Virginia next spring. Because of the smooth coordination
of the Economic Summit that was held in Ottawa last year,

I feel that your in-put would be most helpful.

If the timing is convenient for you we would like you to
arrive in Washington the evening of October 17th and schedule
the meeting for the 18th. Please contact Bill Sittmann
(202/456-2861) of my staff and he will be happy to make

the necessary arrangements.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

\

The Honorable D.H. Burney
Department of External Affairs
125 Sussex Drive

Ottawa, Ontario KIA OG2
Canada




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 5, 1982

t

Dear Mr. Goodman:

Thank you for your letter of September 22nd offering the
use of your bungalows for the housing of the President
and his staff dQuring the Economic Summit next spring.

After much deliberation we have finally decided on
Williamsburg, Virginia as the location for the Summit,
however, I did want you to know how much we appreciate
your generous offer.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. John K. Goadman
283 North Stone
Tucson, Arizona 85701



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 5, 1982

Dear Mr. DuFour:

I would very much like to have you come to Washington as

a guest of the United States to discuss the logistics of
the Economic Summit that we will be hosting in Williamsburg,
Virginia next spring. Because of the smooth coordination
of the Economic Summit that was held in France earlier this
year, I feel that your in-put would be most helpful.

If the timing is convenient for you we would like you to
arrive in Washington the evening of October 17th and schedule
the meeting for the 18th. Please contact Bill Sittwmann
(202/456~2861) of my staff and he will be happy to make the
necessary arrangements.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Jean-Raphael DuFour
Ministre des Relations Exterior
75007 Paris, France




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
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October 6, 1982
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Dear Paul:

This is a follow-up to your letter regarding
Lake Tahoe being selected for the 1983
Economic Summit site.

After much deliberation we have selected
Williamsburg, Virginia as the location

for the Summit. We appreciated your input
and that of your constituents, and would
like to keep Lake Tahoe in mind for a
possible future event.

Again, many thanks for your interest.
Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

e B N RS L i k.

The Honorable Paul Laxalt
United States Senate 1
Washington, D.C. 20510
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 6, 1982

Dear President and Mrs. Marcos:

Thank you for the beautiful basket. It
is lovely, and its presence in our home
will recall daily your recent trip to
Washington.

It was so nice to visit with you again
and renew our acquaintance.

I look forward to our next meeting.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of-Staff

His Excellency

Ferdinand E. Marcos

President of the Philippines
and Mrs. Marcos

Manila, Philippines



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

pctober 6, 1982

Dear Al:

I certainly appreciate the time you
took to write the note and send the
Editorial clipping. Thanks so much,
and we appreciate your continuing
support. The President has asked that
the speech writers get a copy of this.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Alfred H. Kingon
Editor-in-Chief
Financial World
150 East 58th Street
New York, N.Y. 10155

LRSI



FINANCIAL WORLD

ALFRED H. KiNGON %

Editor-in-Chief
September 30, 1982

The Hon. Michael Deaver
Assistant to the President
The White House

Washington, D, C. 20500

Dear Mike:

I have sent the President and others my
editorials on economics that I thought they
would find provocative and, for the most
part, agreeable. I'm sending this one along
to you because it is straight politics. I hope
you enjoy it.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

e

ahk:dm
enc,

150 East 58th Strec:t, New York, N.Y. 10155




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
October 6, 1982

t
Dear Mr. Rosen:

In response to your letter of September 28th,
we do not have special passes for the White
House and Capitol tours.

The White House furnishes passes to the

Members of Congress and the early morning

tours of the East Wing are called "Congressional
Tours". We have nothing to do with the Capitol

tours. This could also be arranged by your .

Congressman or Senator.

Thank you for writing, and 1 hope you enjoy
your trip to Washington, D.C.

Sincerely,

SHIRLEY MOORE -
Staff Assistant to
Michael K. Deaver

Mr. Donald J. Rosen

Phillips, Rosen and Company
2001 Wilshire Boulevard

Suite 400

Santa Monica, Califorrnia 90403

e L‘.ﬂ;v &ns



gt S VL -

FROM
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON, D.C,

Mr. Roger Williams
5710 Wallis Lane
Woodland Hills, CA




TR

p&g{qzsg

N ISP A sy

SIM. 453 Y}
St 4oboy of,

WL

s e g



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 7, 1982

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Thank you for your recent letter in support of President Reagan's
proposed Constitutional Amendment to require a balanced Federal

budget. I appreciate the time you have taken to inform me of
your views.

As you may know, the Balanced Budget Amendment was recently
brought to a vote on the floor of the House of Representatives
where it failed to receive the two-thirds approval required for
passage. You can be sure, however, that President Reagan will
continue to make every effort to see that this amendment becomes
part of the United States Constitution. As he stated shortly
after the vote:

"The leadership in the House...(has) choked off the
chances for a balanced budget amendment this year.

We will fight on. -The American people are over-
whelmingly with us and our numbers are growing. We
can take heart in the fact that 236 Republicans and
Democrats, a clear majority of the House, Jjoined
together in the bipartisan support of a balanced
budget...We will submit our amendment again, and with
the support of the people we will keep up the pressure
until Congress makes an iron-clad commitment to bring
spending in line 'with revenues. When the Congress
busts the budget, it's the American people who are
short-changed. This vote today makes clear who
supports a balanced budget and who does not."

Again, thank you for writing.
With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Glenn A. Anderson
53 Roselawn Court
Fairview Heights, IL 62208
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 7, 1982

Dear Dr. Sargent:

Thank you for your recent letter in support of President Reagan's
proposed Constitutional Amendment to require a balanced Federal

budget. I appreciate the time you have taken to inform me of
your views.

As you may know, the Balanced Budget Amendment was recently
brought to a vote on the floor of the House of Representatives
where it failed to receive the two-thirds approval required for
passage. You can be sure, however, that President Reagan will
continue to make every effort to see that this amendment becomes

part of the United States Constitution. As he stated shortly
after the vote:

"The leadership in the House...(has) choked off the
chances for a balanced budget amendment this year.

We will fight on. --The American people are over-
whelmingly with us and our numbers are growing. We
can take heart in the fact that 236 Republicans and
Democrats, a clear majority of the House, joined
together in the bipartisan support of a balanced
budget...We will submit our amendment again, and with
the support of the people we will keep up the pressure
until Congress makes an iron-clad commitment to bring
spending in line with revenues. When the Congress
busts the budget, it's the American people who are
short-changed. This vote today makes clear who
supports a balanced budget and who does not."

Again, thank you for writing.
With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

John P. Sargent, M.D.
808 East Wakefield
Sikeston, MO 63801



JOHN P, SARGENT, M.D,
808 EAST WAKEFIELD
SIKESTON, MISSOURI 63801

TELEPHONE (314) 471-4314

September 28, 1982

Mr. Michael Deaver
The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Sir:

I urge you, as one of President Reagan's top advisors, to give him your
maximum support with the plan to call a special session of Congress this
October to force a vote on the Balanced Budget /Tax Limitation Amendment.

President Reagan must be assured that a vast majority of Americans
believe very strongly that this Amendment is the only way to balance the
federal budget and guarantee a healthy economy for all of us.

Because of your close relationship with the President, I know that he
looks to you for advice on these matters. I hope you will convey my strong
feelings that we must have a special session before the November elections.

Very truly yours,

JPS/f1



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 7, 1982

Dear Mrs. Florman:

Thank you for your recent letter. I am
grateful for your kind words about the
duties which I have been performing for
President Reagan. I appreciate your
concern for the continued success of
his Administration and I hope that I
can continue to live up to the faith
which has been placed in me.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mrs. Nils Florman
174 East 74th Street
New York, NY 10021




MRS. NILS FLORMAN
174 EAST 74th STREET
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10021
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON 1

October 7, 1982

Dear Miss Shaub:

Thank you for your recent letter in support of President Reagan's
proposed Constitutional Amendment to require a balanced Federal
budget. I appreciate the time you have taken to inform me of
your views.

As you may know, the Balanced Budget Amendment was recently
brought to a vote on the floor of the House of Representatives
where it failed to receive the two-thirds approval required for
passage. You can be sure, however, that President Reagan will
continue to make every effort to see that this amendment becomes
part of the United States Constitution. As he stated shortly
after the vote:

"The leadership in the House...(has) choked off the
chances for a balanced budget amendment this year.

We will fight on. The American people are over-
whelmingly with us and our numbers are growing. We
can take heart in the fact that 236 Republicans and
Democrats, a clear majority of the House, joined
together 1in the bipartisan support of a balanced
budget...We will submit our amendment again, and with
the support of the people we will keep up the pressure
until Congress makes an iron-clad commitment to bring
spending in line with revenues. When the Congress
busts the budget, it's the American people who are
short-changed. This vote today makes clear who
supports a balanced budget and who does not.”



President Reagan shares your concern for the issues of school
prayer and abortion. He has sent to Congress a Constitutional
amendment which would restore the right of students to engage
in voluntary prayer in public schools and he has repeatedly
emphasized his desire to have Congress enact legislation which
would grant greater protection of the right to life of the un-
born. I have taken the liberty of enclosing a recent speech
where President Reagan discusses these and other issues. I
hope that you will enjoy reading it.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of staff

-

Miss Mae E. Shaub
Rural Delivery 2
Willow Street, PA 17584



Mae E. Shaub
ROD. # 2, )
Willow Street Pa. I7584 September £7, 1982

Mr. Michael Deaver
The White Fouse
washington D.C.

Dear Mr. Deaver:

Please , Hopefully yon a3 Pregident Peagan top Adviser
will encourage him tocall a special session of Congresss before
alection to force a vote oa the BALANCE BUDGET.

why all this heavy spending when we cannot afford.it
US POOR TAXPAYERS are really suffering, bailing out many many
-~countries and big BANKS.

Mr Deaver am I stupid to be bitter and angry 279°?
T dearly love my country as we all do, I am deeply worried
look at the domestic.problems prut on the back burner and far
to long for instance 1ast week ABORTION SCHOOL PRAVER.

God will not =save our NATION if we continue to kill
gur unborn bzbieg T do not want my tax money paying to kill
them either but my hands are tied.

Lets Work With President Reagan OXN

_These MAJOR ISSUES

I like the President decision on “ISra2l pulling them out of
Lebanon But why give them so much money ?% May God be with our
BOYS over there, Please do your part to keep them safe, my
hezrt aches for their love ones here in the states.

Respectfully yours

,-"_!z : # ,;" »
Yo & dfrcdi—-

Mae E. Shaub

Fs: Thanks allowing me to air my thoughts may god Bless yoﬁ all,



